GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

(By email)

Our Ref: MGLA060218-3019

9 March 2018

Dear

Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 6 February 2018. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:

How many disposable drinking cups has City Hall purchased in each year for the last five years?

Please see below the data provided to us by our contract caterer.

Calendar Year	2013	2014	2015	2016	2017
Disposable Drinking					
Cups (each)	128,320	130,640	124,000	127,140	136,896

The figures include the public cafés at City Hall and Trafalgar Square. Our disposable cups are recyclable and we have recycling bins within the café at City Hall. We offer a 10p discount to anyone who brings their own cup to the public café at City Hall.

Disposable cups are not used for hospitality services provided by the Authority, eg. coffee served at meetings.

Yours sincerely

Chris Harris Support Services Manager

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information